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Seymour Community School Corporation Families, 
 
Next Monday, February 22, 2021, Seymour Community Schools will be moving off of the 
hybrid instructional model and back to in-person instruction for grades 6-12. This change will 
not impact SCSC elementary schools, grades KG-5, which have remained open to in-person 
instruction the entire time. 
 
Last week, the Indiana State Department of Health released new guidance for Indiana schools.  
Based on the new guidance, latest data, and approval by local health professionals, we can safely 
make this change.  Masks will be required in class at all times.  This will allow social distancing 
to be reduced to 3 feet when needed, but will also reduce, and in some cases completely 
eliminate, the quarantining of asymptomatic students and staff.  As always, we will continue to 
monitor state, local, and internal conditions.  Any changes will be communicated with you as 
soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this change, please direct them to your child’s school office.  
Thank you for your patience and support as we successfully navigate through this challenging 
time.  We look forward to seeing our students in a full-time capacity again, starting next week!    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brandon Harpe 
Superintendent 
Seymour Community School Corporation 
 


